
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 21st January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 2 SATs information evening- Tuesday 28th January  
 
I would like to invite you to attend our Y2 SATs parent information evening on Tuesday 28th January. The meeting                    
will be held in the school theatre at 3.30pm. This meeting will provide information about the maths and reading                   
tests, show you examples of SATs style questions, provide ideas for revision and of course give you an opportunity                   
to ask any questions you may have.  
 
This is an important evening on the school calendar as it is a great opportunity for you to learn about the 2020 KS1                       
SATs examinations your child will be participating in during May.  
 
As SATs week is quite a busy and important time, can we please ask you to refrain from booking any holidays or                      
doctors/dentists appointments the week commencing Monday 4th May.  
 
I am looking forward to seeing you on Tuesday 28th January.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss J Cornell  
Key Stage One Pastoral Lead  
 
 
 
 
 

 


